
October 12, 1995 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Ron Lewis 

P.O. Box 158 

Winchester, OR 97495 

 

Dear Mr. Lewis: 

 

This is in response to your letter of October 3, 1995 to the Review Board regarding your recent 

correspondence with the White House. 

 

First, the Review Board is an independent federal agency and is not in a position to know how the 

White House routes letters from members of the public. 

 

Second, I have enclosed a news release from the Review Board dated October 5, 1995.  Please see 

the third paragraph on page one for the current status of the FBI documents about which you inquired. 

 

Thank you for your letter and your continuing interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 

 

enclosure 


